The Passport

May 13, 2024

Dear Parents,

Happy Monday! Hoppy Mother's Day to all of our
moms, grandmas, and people that do the mom work!

This Saturday we have another Campus Clean Up Day!
We are clearing out the east side of the compus in
anticipation of summer construction courtesy of Shea
Homes. This Saturday from 8am to Tom, we will be
emptying and moving planter boxes (the succulents
are free for the taking) and painting some student
desks. If you are able to help, please RSVP to the office.

WE STILL HAVE 24 BOXES OF CHOCOLATE COVERED
ALMONDS TO SELL. They are now available at half
price: $30 per case. This is a great deal for anyone!

Registration for the 24/25 school year is now OPEN TO
ALL. Please send in your completed registration form
with payment to reserve your child's spot.

Blessing,
Mrs. Gina Olsen

Hot Lunch

Please make sure to submit your lunch order 1
day in advance via email or into the office.

Wednesday Mass

Join us for Mass at 8:30am. Students must wear
their formal uniform. All families are invited to
attend. 5th grade will lead us.

Service Hour Opportunities

Here is a great and easy way to earn your
hours. Help us fill the raffle baskets for
the End of Year Picnic!

Monthly PTG Meeting

Next Meeting is TOMORROW, Tuesday, May 14th. If
you are interested in joining next year’s PTG Board by
serving as a Committee Chair or Co-Chair, please
contact the school office.

May Procession and Feast of St. Rita
Join us on Wednesday, May 22nd for our first-ever May
Procession and Crowning of Our Lady in the Grotto at
the start of Mass led by our 8th graders and First

Communicants. We will begin Mass in the Grotto,
process after the crowning of Mary, celebrate the Mass,
and then honor our patroness, St. Rita, on her feast day
with a brief novena. &¥

Many THANKS to our friends and benefactors,
Rosemary and Kevin McNeely for their generous
sponsorship of our middle school trips to the Scripps
Institute of Oceanography (7th & 8th), and the Museum
of Contemporary Art of San Diego- La Jolla (5th, 6th, 7th
& 8th). These amazing experiences included buses,
lunches, entrance fees, and tours! Our students are truly
blessed! @

Save the Date- May 24, 2024 End of Year
Picnic on the field! Check out the flier!

Check this out!

St. Augustine High School will be hosting
their basketball, baseball, football and
soccer camps this summer. Academy of
https://www.sahs.org/summer-classes-camps/

Our Lady of Peace is hosting summer
sports camps, too!
https://www.ultracamp.com/clientlogin.aspx?id
Camp=1388&campCode=aco

Mark Your Calendars:
5/15: 5th leads Mass
Graduate Profile Dinner at 6pm
5/18: First Communion at 10am
5/20-5/24: Spirit Week / Student Council Elections

5/20: Pep Rally

5/22: May Crowning before Mass; 8th & 2nd lead
5/23: Student Council election speeches at
assembly

5/24: SC elections / Swap Meet 1:30
END OF YEAR SCHOOL PICNIC at 3:00
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Making a Difference



